
 

  

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

March 3 
SCC Meeting 6pm 

March 4 &6 
Grade 1-5 Learning Conferences 

March 4 & 6 
Book Fair 3:00 - 6:30 pm 

March 10 
PD/Prep Time- No School for 

Students 

March 11-14 
Carnaval de Quebec/Festival du 

Voyageur @ ÉWES 

March 12 Healthy Hunger  
Smokes Poutinerie 

March 13 Healthy Hunger 
Smokes Poutinerie 

March 13 
Table Mountain – F.I. Gr. 5-7 

March 17 
Leprechaun Day – Wear Green 

March 20 
SCC Rock Your Socks Spirit 

Day 

March 21 
Day In Lieu – No School  

March 27 Healthy Hunger 
Booster Juice 

March 28- 
Progress Reports (Edsby) 

 

MARCH 2025 

Dear ÉWES Families, 

We were so grateful to come back after the February break to such warm 
weather as I do not think the students, or the staff could have handled one more 
indoor recess in that never-ending cold snap we had!! Getting back outside in 
nature, in the snow, with our friends and in the fresh air is so good for our 
students and staff and as supervisors, we even feel noticeably different/refreshed 
when we take that time in the great outdoors!! 

Getting to come back after the break, we were also very happy to focus on 

kindness honouring Day of Pink and talking in our classrooms about our words 
and our actions in-person and online, and have been inspired by our Grade 3 
Kindness Club to go out of our way to do acts of kindness for others in our 
classrooms and around our school to build a culture of care. 

Speaking of care, did our staff ever feel cared-for during Staff Appreciation 
Week!! We are so thankful for the huge effort and initiatives to spoil us with 
kind messages of appreciation and treats that week- we are so lucky!! 

This month, our French Immersion students had a lot to celebrate as well 
starting with Frensh As A Second Language Week Zoom meetings with Hayley 
Wickenheiser and Will's Jams.  Our older students started a French 
Conversation club for our English grade 4’s and it has been a ton of fun and they 
are capping off the month with our annual (province-wide) Concours Oratoire 
Contest (writing and public speaking).  Excéllent!! 

We look forward to this month and will see you soon at our Student-Parent 
Teacher Conferences, Scholastic Book Fair and SCC Shoe Charm fundraiser this 
week!  

Take care ÉWES! 

Yours in learning, 

Mrs. Olson & Mrs. Lockinger 

 

P.O. Box 510                           403 4th Street West, Warman, Sk.  S0K 4S0                          Phone (306) 933-2066 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MARCH INTO OUR UPCOMING SRC 

Student-Parent Teacher Conferences Grades 1-7 

École Warman Elementary School will be hosting in-person conferences for students, families, and teachers this 

school year. 

Who? All families, students, and teachers at ÉWES 

What? Meet to support student learning as a home/school team. 

Where? Meetings are being held in student classrooms.  

How? Using the Edsby Parent instructions, families can sign up for your interview time on Edsby. 

When? 3:00-6:30p.m. Tuesday, March 4th and 3:00-6:30p.m. Thursday, March 6th 

Why? We know that maintaining ongoing communication and relationships between the home and school are of 

utmost importance in supporting student learning. In our conference, students get a chance to bring their family 

and teacher(s) together to meet, set goals and discuss next steps in learning in a supportive manner. 

Note: We would like to ensure that every student/family attends an in-person conference. If there is a reason you 

are unable to attend a conference on one of the two days provided, please connect with your classroom teacher to 

schedule an alternate connect. 

The Book Fair

The book fair will be open 

from 3:00-6:30p.m. on March 

4th and 6th to allow families 

to shop for books during 

their conference time. 

(The last interview spot of the 

evening, please come early to 

shop for your books) 

 

https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/Edsby/Using%20Edsby%20to%20Book%20Your%20Parent-Teacher%20Conference.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

École Warman Elementary School Healthy Hunger Information 
 

Healthy Hunger is Back!! École Warman Elementary will once again be offering hot lunches through the Healthy Hunger 

program for the 2024-2025 school year. Proceeds will be going toward the school enhancement fundraising 

initiatives. 
 

Healthy Hunger Lunch ordering is offered to all staff and students from K-Grade 7.  Please note however, that for 

kindergarten classes, Healthy Hunger will alternate between Kindergarten A and B Days.  Please only order for 

kindergarten students on their attending day – double check your calendars! 
 

Schedule: 

March 12th – Smoke’s Poutinerie Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

March 13th - Smoke’s Poutinerie Kindergarten B & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

March 27th – Booster Juice – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-7.  

April 30th – Subway – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7.  

May 14th – Quiznos – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7 

May 29th – Venice House – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-7.  

June 4th – Booster Juice – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7.  
 

If you already have an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website (www.healthyhunger.ca) and log into your account.  At the 

end of the school year Healthy Hunger always erases your child(ren) from your account so you will be prompted to add your child(ren) and 

which grade/teacher they are with for this school year.  Please ensure that you select the city/town as Warman and the school as École 

Warman Elementary School.  Once you have added your child(ren) you are then able to place your order.  If you are new and have not 

created an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website, and click the green Learn More button under Parents and then sign up 

for a free account.  

• Once you are into your account you will notice that the hot lunch options/dates have been set up for the remainder of the school 
year (more dates will follow).  If you would like to proceed and order all your lunches “available to date” you can.  At any time, you 
may log back into your account to make changes to your orders. 

If you have any questions regarding the lunches, please contact the school at wes@spiritsd.ca.  If you have questions or require technical 

help with the Healthy Hunger website, please call their helpline at 1-800-818-6260. 

 

This option involves use of a third-party on-line scheduler. By using the service, you understand that Healthy Hunger is not affiliated with Ecole Warman 

Elementary School and that you are trusting Healthy Hunger with data you enter.  Healthy Hunger's privacy policy can be found 

at https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php 

 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca
https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ÉWES School Clothing 
Students and Staff are very proudly 

wearing their school clothing.  Thank you 

to all the families who have ordered 

apparel.  Our online store will stay open all 

year for families to shop at their 

convenience.  Use the link to see all the 

store options. 

https://ecolewarmanelementaryschool.entrip

yshops.com/ 

 

https://ecolewarmanelementaryschool.entripyshops.com/
https://ecolewarmanelementaryschool.entripyshops.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


